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I  suppose it's too late to submit this testimony, but why is parental permission 

required for school field trips, general surgical procedures, etc.—but NOT for major 

procedures such as child sterilization and abortion (according to HB 2002)? This is 

sheer madness. Planned Parenthood reaps more profits, while young people are 

saddled with lifelong negative repercussions. Oregon must be the most anti-child 

state in the nation! 


